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Los Angeles County’s Election Administration Plan is Now Available for Public Comment 

LOS ANGELES – Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan announced 
the 2022 Election Administration Plan (EAP) is available for public review and comment on LAVOTE.GOV. 

The EAP includes the RR/CC’s strategy to: 

• Administer elections under the California Voter's Choice Act  
• Communicate the County’s voter education and outreach plan  
• Identify and operate Vote Center and Ballot Drop Boxes 
• Staff Vote Centers and provide multilingual services 
• Deploy security and contingency plans 

The RR/CC will hold two (2) virtual public hearings for the public to provide feedback on the EAP. 

The first public hearing will take place on Wednesday, March 23 from 5:30 PM to 6:30 PM, and a second 
public hearing on Thursday, March 24 from 12 PM to 1 PM.  

Details on the public hearings are available on LAVOTE.GOV. 

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 
records management and election services in a fair, accessible, and transparent manner. For more 
information, visit LAVOTE.GOV and follow us on Twitter @LACountyRRCC.  
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